
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the 
footsteps of Jesus.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monthly Newsletter 
 

October 2023 

Governing Body AGPM 
Please keep a look out for the AGPM that will be sent out shortly.  
Jewellery Update 
Pupils are permitted to wear one small stud earring in each ear.  
URDD Membership 
For any pupils wanting to join the Urdd this year to compete in Sporting 
Competitions or the Eisteddfod, please see flyer attached on our School Dojo. 
Parents/Carers are encouraged to pay Urdd membership via the Urdd 
website. 
Friends of St. Oswalds 
The Friends play a vital role within our school community, diligently 
collaborating to organise fundraising events aimed at securing essential 
funds for our school. The funds raised greatly enhance the educational 
experience of all children attending St. Oswald’s. Please see below for the 
date of the next meeting. All parents are welcome to attend.  
Pumpkin Decorating Competition  
This year, The Friends are organising a pumpkin decorating competition. All 
entries must be in school by the end of the day on Monday 23rd October for 
judging.  
Rotary Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 
Shoe boxes are available from the office and need to be returned to school by 
the end of half term (26th October). 
Important Dates 
4th October – Pets Assembly – 9:30 at turning bay. Pets welcome to join us 

for worship and parents to take home at the end.  

5th October – Contact Urdd Ruby 

WB 16th October – Autumn Term Parent Evenings.  

11th October – Friends meeting after school at 3:30 – All welcome 

23rd October – Decorate a pumpkin competition entries in by today.  

26th October – Welcome back to school sports afternoon organised by the 

Friends and Healthy Heroes. More details to follow. 

27th October – INSET DAY 

10th November – INSET DAY  

16th November - Urdd Mixed Netball  

13th December – Reception children in Dosbarth Little Acorns and Dosbarth 

Willow’s Christmas performance (afternoon and evening). 

14th December – Dosbarth Sycamore’s Christmas performance (afternoon and 

evening).  

18th December – Carols around the tree here at school (Organised by the 

Friends). 

21st December – Christmas Disco organised by the Friends. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Penblwydd 
Hapus i 

 

 
Little Acorns 

Lily May – 4 oed 
James – 5 oed 

 
Dosbarth Willow 
Finley – 6 oed 
Jenson – 7 oed 

 
Dosbarth Sycamore 

Freya – 8 oed 
Pixie – 9 oed 

 
Dosbarth Oak 

Annabelle – 10 oed 
Bryn – 11 oed 
Hollie – 11 oed 

 
 



Prayer of the Month  
 

Lord Jesus,  
We ask for Your help as we begin this new 
school year. Allow us to experience Your 
presence in the many blessings You put before 
us. Open our eyes to the new challenges and 
exciting opportunities that this new school 
year brings. Open our hearts and minds to 
new friends and new teachers.  
           Amen 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Our Right of the Month 
 

Article 28 
 

You have the right 
to an education 

 

 

Meet Our Pupil Voice Groups 
 

         Y Llais (School Council)                                    Criw Cymraeg 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

E-Safety Ambassadors 
 
 
         Eco Warriors                                               Faith Ambassadors 
 

 
 
 
 

                  
            

           JRSOs                                                         Healthy Heroes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Image 
coming soon 

Image 
coming soon 


